
Further to our open evening on Wednesday, I wanted to share some responses to some of 
the frequently asked questions.  
 
 
  
If wearing blazer with sew on badge can they wear their old jumper if they have one for 
warmth in the winter? 
 
Students may wear the unbranded jumper, only if it is worn under a blazer that has been 
fitted with the Beccles High School badge. The old jumper may not be worn on its own. 
 
 
Will a clip-on tie be available? 
 
Our new uniform will only consist of the new tie which is a conventional tie. Upon our return 
to school in September, we will offer students guidance on how to tie a tie in tutorial.  
 
 
Can you offer more guidance on PE shorts?  
 
The requirement for PE shorts is that they are unbranded and navy. Cycling shorts and 
leggings are not permitted for PE. Plain navy, unbranded skorts are also permitted. 

 
 
What can students where for extra warmth if we do not purchase the midlayer? 
 
If students do not possess the navy/gold midlayer, students may wear an additional plain 
navy base layer. Hoodies are not permitted. 
 
 
Can you confirm whether white PE socks are required or are these optional? 
 
White socks are required for PE. This is to ensure good health and hygiene practice when 
engaging in sport activities.  
 
 
When will we receive our orders? 
 
We won’t be receiving jumpers until the end of July. So we will hold onto orders until then 
and then send out together.  
  
 


